
San Antonio Regional Hospital 
Financial Assistance Policy 
Addendum A: Amounts Generally Billed 
 
SARH limits the amount owed by individuals eligible under this Financial Assistance Policy who received 
services to an Amount Generally Billed (AGB) to patients covered by Medicare.  SARH updates the AGB 
calculation each year no later than January 31.  The AGB calculation shall be based on all services 
provided to Medicare patients fully adjudicated as of the end of a recent 12-month look back period.  
The calculation of the current AGB is as follows: 
 

Total Medicare Reimbursement / Total Medicare Gross Charges = AGB Percentage 
(current AGB is 15.57% effective January 1, 2020) 

 
The eligible individual’s financial responsibility is calculated as follows and applied to the patient liability 
only (excluding any portion assumed or paid by insurance or other entities on behalf of the patient): 
 
Total Gross Charges for the Services Rendered  X  AGB Percentage  =  Patient Financial Responsibility 
 
 


